Saint Paul Parks and Recreation Commission 15 Kellogg Blvd W Saint Paul, MN 55102



Honorable Parks and Recreation Commissioners:

Staff from Saint Paul Regional Water Services and Saint Paul Parks and Recreation met with the Southeast Community Organization's Land Use Committee at our February 1 meeting to present the proposed lease of lands between the two departments with a focus on the changes around Pig's Eye Lake. Following an exchange of questions and discussion, the committee unanimously voted to support the proposed lease arrangement.

We appreciate the opportunity to engage with City staff on this project and hope that it is able to successfully advance both departments' objectives.

Sincerely,

Paul Sawyer

Chair, Southeast Community Organization Land Use Committee

On Behalf of the Board of Directors